
 

 

 

 

Memo 

 
To: District/Club Secretaries 

From:  Brett Wilkie - CEO 

Date: Wednesday 18 March 2020 

Re: State District Sides and State Championships Ref: 20007 

 

 
 

The Board of Bowls Queensland have made the hard decision to postponed the 2020 State 
District Sides and State Championships. This is due to growing concerns from many 
Districts/Clubs/players and the uncertainty of the future landscape regarding COVID-19. 
 
Bowls Queensland will continue to monitor the status of COVID-19 and will advise Districts/Clubs 
when new dates for both of these events are finalised.  
 
  

 
Brett Wilkie 
CEO 
 


